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Dear Comrades,  
 
GREETINGS TO THE COMMUNIST PARTY OF GREECE ON ITS 95

TH
 

ANNIVERSARY 

 
The Communist Party of Britain sends its greetings and solidarity to the Communist Party of 
Greece on the occasion of its 95th Anniversary. 
  
Our two parties have historically worked closely together in resistance to British imperialism and 
also to fascism.  Today we jointly struggle against the European Union and its support for the 
forces of capital in our own countries and their drive to destroy democratic freedoms and trade 
union rights. 
 
International unity and solidarity between Communists is today more important than ever in face 
of imperialism’s new economic and military offensives. 
 
Please accept our congratulations on your 95 years of struggle for socialism. 
 
With Communist greetings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ROBERT GRIFFITHS 
 
ROBERT GRIFFITHS 
 
General Secretary 
 

 


